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February 17, 2011 
      
 
 
Lue Williams 
2089 Marshall Avenue 
Saint Paul, MN 55104 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 840 Fuller Avenue  
 File ID: ALH 11-204 
 
Dear Mr. Williams: 
 
This is to confirm that on February 15, 2011, the Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended 
changing the Category II status to a Category I for you to complete the work in accordance with 
the Fire Certificate of Occupancy List and will need final sign-off by Inspector Pat Fish in 60 
days. 
 
If you have further questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
 Matt Dornfeld (email) 
 File 
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